
KTHS Annual General Meeting 
Sunday March 5, 2017 

12:00pm (noon) to 4:00pm 
King City Senior Centre 

30 Fisher Street, 
King City 

Pot luck lunch! 

ñThere is a vast part of this city with mouths buried in it . . .  
Mouths capable of speaking to us. But we stop them up with 
concrete and build over them and whatever it is they wanted 
to say gets whispered down empty alleys and turns into wind.ò 
David Hollis, main character, Consolation. 

Author 
Michael Redhill 

ñConsolationôs elegance, like Redhillôs descriptions of 
old Toronto, is in its architecture, as it moved easily 
through two interrelated storiesé Redhill shows him-
self a masterful researcher and complier of detailsð
exactly the kind of writer you need to tell a story of  

yesterday.òðThe Globe and Mail 



The Ides of March is a day on the Roman calendar 
that corresponds to March 15th. It was marked by sev-
eral religious observances and became notorious as 
the date of the assassination of Julius Caesar in 44 
BC. The death of Caesar made the Ides of March a 
turning point in Roman history, as one of the events 
that marked the transition from the historical period-
known as the Roman Republic to the Roman Empire. 

Message from the Newsletter Team 
We would like to welcome new and returning KTHS 
members alike. We hope you have been enjoying our 
Newsletters. If you have any suggestions for upcoming 
issues, questions, or have written an article you would 
like to share, please contact us by going to our website: 
www.kingtownshiphistoricalsociety.com  
 

ET TU BRUTE? 
 

Et tu Brute is a Latin sentence meaning ñEven you, 
Brutus?ò from the play Julius Caesar, by William 
Shakespeare. Caesar utters these words as he is 
being stabbed to death, having recognized his friend 
Brutus among the assassins. In modern English, ñEt 
tu, Brute?ò is used to express surprise and dismay at 
the treachery of a supposed friend. 

The most popular theory about the origin of April Fool's Day involves the 
French calendar reform of the sixteenth century.  The theory goes like this: 
In 1564 France reformed its calendar, moving the start of the year from the 
end of March to January 1. Those who failed to keep up with the change, 
who stubbornly clung to the old calendar system and continued to cele-
brate the New Year during the week that fell between March 25th and April 
1st, had jokes played on them. Pranksters would surreptitiously stick paper 
fish to their backs. The victims of this prank were thus called Poisson 
d'Avril, or April Fish -- which, to this day, remains the French term for April 
Fools -- and so the tradition was borné so they sayé  

Daylight Saving: Sunday March 12, 2017 (2AM) 
Things that make you go hmmm... 

While twins born at 11:55pm and 12:05am actually have 
different birth-daysé Daylight Saving Time has the power 
to change the actual birth-order -- on paper, anyway.  Dur-
ing the time change in the fall, one baby could be born at 
1:55am and the sibling born 6 minutes later, at 2:01am.  
With the time going back an hour at 2:00am, the birth time 
of the second child would become 1:01am, thus altering 
the birth order and impacting primogeniture.  Such an al-
teration might conceivably affect the property and titles in 
that House! 

JOKE:  
Question: Why should you never iron your 
Four-Leaf-Clover? 
Answer: You donôt want to Press-Your-
Luck! Ha! Ha! Ha! 



Announcing: Doors Open King Township 2017 ~ Kelly Mathews ~ 
The King Township Historical Society is excited to partner with the King Township Heritage Advisory Committee to an-
nounce the return of Doors Open King Township 2017.  This yearôs event will take place on Saturday September 23, 2017 
from 10am-4pm.  This is a great opportunity to visit and enjoy a óbehind the scenesô glimpse of some of King Townshipôs 
heritage treasures!  For more information visit: www.doorsopenontario.on.ca/kingtownship .  Venues will be announced in 
the next issue of the KTHS newsletter.   
 
Doors Open Volunteersðwe will require volunteers to greet visitors at each of the venues.  We will be offering two x three
-hour shifts: 10am-1pm and 1pm-4pm.  This event would not be possible without the support of volunteers in our communi-

ty.  If you are interested in volunteering, please contact us through our website at: kingtownshiphistoricalsociety.com    

 

A Winterõs Tale ~ Diana Armitage ~ 
 
Many thanks to all who attended the KTHS Annual Christmas Concert last December 2nd and to All Saints 
Church for the beautiful acoustic space. If you were unable to make it you missed a true Canadian treat! Violin-
ist and historian Anne Lederman, folk music historian Ian Bell and their friends Tom Leighton and Martin van de 
Ven played, sang and told a wide range of Canadian music and stories. Whether accompanied by fiddle, bones, 
concertina, hamonica, bodhran, jawharp (and sometimes just feet!) Lederman/Bell and Friends delivered an 
exhilarating concert that was plain old-fashioned fun. If you wished you had come, you are in luck!   Great 
newsé the KTHS has confirmed that Lederman/Bell and Friends will be back again this December 1st!  

Canada150 in Kingñmark your calendars!  
King Celebrates Canada's 150th in Kettleby     
Planning has just begun for a very special King Township Canada Day in Kettleby, 
hosted by the Kettleby Village Association!  Details are still being confirmed but what 
we do know is that on Saturday, July 1st festivities will commence mid-day and round 
out with an evening of fireworks. Event day activities TBC: beer tent, entertainment 
and games for adults and children, tours of Kettleby (care of KTHS), artisan demon-
strations, craft booths and more!  Possible dance floor.  Many community groups are 
involved alongside the Township including: the Kettleby Village Association, ASK,  
KTHS, Lions Clubs and othersðmore details to come! 

A special thank you to everyone who provided 
home-made baking for the audience to enjoy ! 

http://www.doorsopenontario.on.ca/kingtownship

